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Director of  Planning and  Environment 
Planning Services, Depariment  of Planning and  Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney 
NSW 2001 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Application No: SSD 6957 - Crown Sydney Hotel Resort  - Barangaroo South. 

I wr i te  wi th  concern t h a t  this Government continues to consider further 
development o n  the  Barangaroo site. 

My extreme objection is t h a t  t he  developer o f  Crown Casino intends t o  abandon 
t h e  original proposal and  seek n e w  approval from you the  Government, for 
increasing the  footprint, the  height, a n d  therefore the  bulk of the development 
for his own satisfaction. This takes further  from the  people of  Sydney the  open 
space, the  public land, which is rightfully theirs. THIS SHOULD IN NO WAY BE 
PERMITTED. 

That  t he  Government Planning Department  would even begin to consider this 
change in application, leaves many  questions about  the  development and 
application process. A long history of  public concern and deep  suspicion about 
the  process of development o f  Barangaroo, continues to  be  held. This is n o t  the 

w a y  Government in this democratic country should be  performing. 

I ask  you t o  consider t h e  future of this city and  its valuable water f ront  position 
when  you  contemplate allowing a developer to steal i t  from those  who  o w n  it. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosemary Cave. 
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